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Nov. 13, 2017

Spelling and Reading

This week we are going to focus on Thanksgiving. Our spelling words come from that theme. There is a different homework assignment for the spelling this week. The directions are on the back of the spelling list. It gives the students choices with their work. The test will be this Friday. For reading, we have Close Read Passages that deal with Thanksgiving. There are text-dependent questions that they are going to answer. It should be an interesting week!

Math

We are working on metric measurements. If your child is having trouble with homework, remember a Homework Helper Book was sent home to each child this year. You can also find videos on Youtube or access the Eureka Math site.

Social Studies

We are learning about the first European settlers that came to Michigan. Hopefully, your child can give you some information about what we are learning in class.
Half Day

This Wednesday is the second of three half days for this year. Everyone will be dismissed at 12:30. The staff has a professional development from 1 pm – 6 pm that day.

Report Cards

The report cards will be sent home tomorrow for grades K-5. If you have questions, please contact me.

Have a great week!

lpapa@pacek-8.org
248-569-1060
